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James from Energy Sparks visited the 

house captains and Year 6 school 

council members to talk about how the  

school is doing in our work to be more  

sustainable, save energy, protect our world  

and save money too. They investigated heat 

generated using the thermal detector  

device. 

James then led an assembly for KS2 with  

a similar theme. On that note remember 

to score goals for Leicester City Football 

Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

SLEEPING BEAUTY 
The Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 

2, Superstars and Galaxy children all 

enjoyed the Sleeping Beauty 

pantomime on Tuesday morning. 

There was lots of singing, dancing, 

laughing and clapping. The children 

really enjoyed it and had great fun. So 

did the adults😊    

 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Tues Feb 6th: Safer Internet 

Day 

Fri Feb 16th: Power down, layer 

up day 

Mon Feb 19th to Fri Feb 23rd: 

Half term. 
 

 
Parents and children, staff and governors…sign up to the 

Green Football Cup and help Leicester City Football Club 

win by logging your climate-friendly actions.   

Sign up on the link below and take part in the fun and green  

activities. Make sure you sign up and choose Leicester City 

      

 https://gfw.planetleague.co.uk/                                                                   
 

 

https://gfw.planetleague.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Daily Mile: we have a new winner!!   
                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

                          

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Anshika Verma 

Miss Carter: Aayan Cherian 

Miss Strickland/ Mrs Mumford: Kyan Suhith 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Serah Elsa Sony 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Kaben Thorne 

Miss Neale: Michelle John Paul 

Mrs Nicolle: David Oprea 

Miss Master: Advika Nair 

Mr Sorby: Felicity Adebule 

Mrs McCulloch: Ada Stephens  

Mrs Edwards: Cruz Bishop 

Miss Stone: George Gibbs Hunt 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex:  Erik Godla 

Mr Smith: Shemariah Shaw 

Mr Bradshaw: George Crawley 

Galaxy: Esther Jis 

PE awards: Winnie Austin, Noah Storer 

6Rs Risk-taker Rubies this week are: 

Mrs Park: Jory Khalafalla-Elfadil 

Miss Carter: Leo-Logan Harvey-Williams 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Halim Sunna 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Erin Elias 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Aaliyah Ali 

Miss Neale: Zahera Qarizadah 

Mrs Nicolle: Emily-Rose Hanrahan 

Miss Master: Lillee Spratt 

Mr Sorby: Daniel Jonaitus 

Mrs McCulloch: Deon Tom 

Mrs Edwards: Thomas Pottinger 

Miss Stone: Dilan Ali 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Casey Mbakop Fopa 

Mr Smith: Indy Smith-Peter 

Mr Bradshaw: Amelia Watson 

Superstars: Moksh Dinesh 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Chimamanda Deacon 

Miss Carter: Sorav Sanil 

Miss Strickland/ Mrs Mumford: Anant Nxumalo 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Edwin Jiboy 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Yasser El Ouakili 

Miss Neale: Parth Patel 

Mrs Nicolle: Rithvik Nair  

Miss Master: Roman Saley-Potter 

Mr Sorby: Ethan Thomas 

Mrs McCulloch: Mariam Daoudi 

Mrs Edwards: Lisaldee Paranavithana 

Miss Stone: Riley Spilane 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Amelia Whymant 

Mr Smith: Natan Sztencel 

Mr Bradshaw: Salma Jalloh 

Special Guests: Anant Nxumalo, Thiago Barker 

Best sitters: Diana Jonaitis, Darius Serban 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Miss Neale’s and Mr Sorby’s classes.  

 

                Healthy Eating sessions 

Jill Tipple from the NHS visited Year 3 and 

Mrs Edwards’ class to talk about healthy 

eating and the Eatwell Plate. Children you 

know how to eat healthily, make sure you 

try to do it!! 

Next week Jill will be visiting Mrs 

McCulloch’s class and Year 5. 

 

 


